Anderson, Eric - PlanninL

Subject: FW: Objection to Development plan with APN: 150-02-023 & -024

From: ming tingzhen

Sent: Saturday, April 11, 2015 11:10 AM

To: , Community Development

Subject: Objection to Development plan with APN: 150-02-023 & -024

Hi Dear Mountain View Community Department,

My name is Tingzhen Ming and I'm a resident of N EGG_—_————__p [ocatcd (W 2047 MonidemiA e
S Mountain View, CA 94043. T have received mail from your department regarding a public hearing

notice for a development project named as following:
1998 - 2024 Montecito Avenue, Stuart Welte; 507-13-PUD & 426-14-TM; APN: 150-02-023 & -024

I'm writing in to voice out my strong objection to this development plan. As it describes in the notice, the
planned 17-unit multifamily building will not only increase the population density in the area, but also decrease
the quality of community life in the neighborhood. Furthermore, I'm very concerned about the removal of 12
heritage trees. We have to preserve the environment and also our heritage in Mountain View. There has been
too many development projects in the area, and we have to think long term.

Thanks and do take my opinion into consideration, as I'm sure many other residents are feeling the same way.
And please let me know if any question.

Tingzhen Ming
Phone:



